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News

Mazawey Comments on Electronic Fee 
Disclosure Rules

Louis Mazawey was quoted in the Pensions & Investments article, 
“Safe harbor sought for electronic fee-disclosure rules,” by Robert 
Steyer on July 25, 2011. 

The article discusses how retirement plan industry executives are asking the federal 
government to issue emergency guidance for the electronic delivery of fee-disclosure 
information by sponsors to participants before the regulations take effect.
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